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Leighton, Adele 

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC 

Sent: Tuesday, November 04,2008 3:36 PM 

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret 

Subject: FW: Aquarion Water Company Petition 

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098, 
Company. I ! . .  .( , . : 
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--Kim ..~ . 
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-----Original Message----- 
From: Lynn Bennett [mailto:jprealtyl@comcast.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2008 12:08 PM 
To: PUC 
Subject: Aquarion Water Company Petition 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission: 

Regarding the petition of Aquarion Water Company to increase its rates in Hampton, NH, please be advised that 
in this economy, homeowners, the elderly and the unemployed have all that they can do not to face losing their 
homes. 

To my knowledge, Aquarion Water Company has not done any capital improvements to the water system. This is 
the wrong time to implement such a drastic rate increase. I respectfully request that the commission deny their 
request. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph S. Pap palardo 
30 Munsey Drive 
Hampton, NH 03842 




